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Here is an excellent article  I would like to share with you from the NY times.  As this is us… 
I saw this clip on Sunday morning.  This little baby was missing her three brothers as they were 
always home with her during the pandemic.  While at school, she would always look for them as 
she thought they were hiding from her.  What a sweet moment.  When our students returned to 
us, I am sure they had the same reaction.  Too cute for words! 
https://urlsand.esvalabs.com/?u=https%3A%2F%2Fyoutu.be%2FK0kWJ5BO-
HQ&e=31e58e1b&h=9f31d99c&f=y&p=n 

This song was played this morning over the speaker as we celebrated our faculty and staff.  
Teachers and staff all danced in the halls and classrooms. 
https://urlsand.esvalabs.com/?u=https%3A%2F%2Fyoutu.be
%2F3GwjfUFyY6M&e=31e58e1b&h=4fd5bbe2&f=y&p=n 

Lastly, a gentle reminder, please do not park in the staff parking lot either for morning drop off 
or to pick up your child after school.  Thank you. 

Mike Chiles 
  
NORTHEAST PTA: 
Here is a weekly update  from our Northeast PTA including some important upcoming events. 

SCHOOL ACTION TEAM: 
School Action Team for Partnerships (SATp) consists of families, teachers, community partners 
and school administrators. Driven by a set of diverse voices, its purpose is to review, define and 
support our school’s mission - and to energize and inspire new initiatives to better the school 
community. We're excited to welcome new members. Our focus for the 2021-2022 school year is 
social justice and equity. Our first meeting will take place on October 13th at 7pm. To RSVP, 
email mauradetermann@gmail.com 

FROM OUT SCHOOL COUNSELOR, DANIELLE SCHRAGEN: 
"It was so good to see so many faces last night at Back to School Night.  Please scroll through 
my presentation  for lots of info on what I do and how we can work together-- Danielle 
Kupperman"   
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